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The canteen will be operating from tomorrow, 
Friday 18th of February for Friday lunch orders only.  
Due to COVID19 there will be no window sales until 
further notice.  
An updated canteen menu has been sent home 
please look out for the WEEKLY specials as well as 
the normal menu. 
 

CURRICULUM CONTRIBUTIONS:  
 

Thank you to the families who have already paid 
their Curriculum Contributions for 2022. 
 

Payments can be sent in with your child, made over 
the phone by contacting the office on 5456 2361 or 
in person. We can bring our Eftpos machine 
outside to you. 
 

Years Prep – 2  $100.00  Years 3 – 6 
$140.00 
 

SCHOOL COUNCIL MEETING:  
 

Please note we will hold our next School Council on 
Monday 21st February (via Webex). Finance sub-
committee 6pm and School Council at 6.30pm. 
 

NO PARKING ZONE:  
 

Please do not park in the staff car park during 
school hours. This is to ensure the safety of all 
students.  
Your cooperation is greatly appreciated. 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

FEBRUARY  MARCH 
 

19th Emmett Kemp 1st Erin Bertos 
29th Kobi McLeod 
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Dear Families and Friends, 
 

COVID DISRUPTIONS:  
 

Unfortunately, we have had some Covid 
disruptions impacting on some of our activities. As 
you know, the Swimming program has had to be 
rescheduled to the end of the year. We have had a 
few cases reported but luckily so far these cases 
seem to have been contained thanks to all the 
measures in place.  I continue to thank you for your 
cooperation as it means we can keep the learning 
happening on site.  
 

SWIMMING TRIALS:  
 

Well done to Dane O’Connell, Mason Campi, Evie 
Green, Kaiya Wishart and Mollie Wilson for 
representing our school at the Kerang Swimming 
Trials this week. I want to congratulate them on 
their team spirit, resulting in a first place for the 
Freestyle Relay. Well done Dane (Backstroke and 
Breaststroke) and Mason (Freestyle) for gaining 
first place in their events. The water was definitely 
the place to be on this very hot day! All the best to 
Dane, Mason, Jacob, Evie and Kaiya who will 
compete at the Mallee Division Swimming Finals in 
Swan Hill on Monday. 
 

PRIVACY POLICY:  
 

Our school collects, uses, discloses and stores 
student and parent personal information for 
standard school functions or where permitted by 
law, as stated in the Schools’ Privacy Policy. 
Please take time to remind yourself of our school’s 
collection notice, found in this newsletter. 
Importantly, I hope you and your family are feeling 
well or are on the path to a speedy recovery if you 
have been directly affected through illness or 
isolation. 
 

Kind regards, 
 

Valerie Lobry 

     Phone Numbers: 5456 2361 & 5456 2355 (Canteen 5456 2121) 
  Acting Principal: Valerie Lobry 
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